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James D. Oliver

Overland Park lawyer reappointed to Attorney Admissions Review 
Committee

TOPEKA—The Kansas Supreme Court has reappointed James D. Oliver to a three-year term on 
the Attorney Admissions Review Committee.

Oliver will serve until June 30, 2020.



The committee, composed of three practicing attorneys, reviews applications of individuals seeking 
to practice law in the state and makes recommendations to the Kansas Board of Law Examiners.

Oliver, of Overland Park, is an attorney with Foulston & Siefkin of Overland Park.
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